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23rd June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following on from my letter of 18th June, this is a further update on our current arrangements and future 

plans for inviting more pupils back into school over the next few weeks. 

 

Key Workers 

This week we successfully opened a new Key Worker group, due to increased demand with both 

running daily from now until the end of term, finishing on Friday 17th July at 1.30pm.  We now have 

separated into Y3/Y4 and Y5/Y6 groups.  So that you are aware in advance, we will not be open over 

the summer holidays but believe that once government guidance allows, there will be child care/holiday 

club facilities available at Hatch Ride with Funtastic and Edgbarrow with Step Up Sports.  As soon as 

we have details, we will share these with all parents who can then make contact with either venue/club 

directly to book days and make payments for any bookings. 

 

Year 6 

Arrangements are still the same as notified last week but shown below as a table: 

Week beginning: Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29th June A1 A1  B1 B1 

6th July A2 A2  B2 B2 

13th July No Y6 or Y5  Groups – Just Key Workers & Transition for Y3 & Y4  

 

Year 5 

As previously explained, to be able to welcome back another year group we have reduced Y6 to once a 

fortnight over the next two weeks.  This will allow us to provide the same two days (Monday/Tuesday 

or Thursday/Friday) for our Y5 children to return to school for two weeks.  A separate letter regarding 

Y5 groups and days, including start and finish times, will be sent out separately.  If any parents wish to 

adjust their survey answers, please would you let our office know before the end of this week as 

classes/groups are being decided this week. 

 

Transition 

We will be inviting our Y3s and Y4s back into school during the final week - this may only be for a 

very short period of time and further details will follow.  Our plans are based on current guidance but 

any changes to guidance may allow us to do things differently, which is why we cannot share more 

details. 

 

We hope you and your family are keeping well.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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